

THE DROP-NEXT SUNDAY!

Bring a plastic bag with non-perishables and drop them at your back bumper when you arrive at TBC next Sunday, March 4!

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT

All families are invited to join us for Bingo this Wednesday, February 28! It's happening at the Creekside Center from 6-7:30 p.m. For just \$10, we will feed your entire family! Bring the family out for fun, fellowship, and prizes!

Childcare available for ages 0-3 years. Register on The Hub on our website!

THE WAY

All 6th-12th graders are invited to join us for a city-wide gathering of students! It's happening March 2-3 at the Walton Chapel at UMHB. The purpose of this weekend is to reach our city with the gospel. The speaker will be David Marvin from Watermark Church in Dallas with Aric Harding Band leading worship.

The cost is \$30. Sign up at the Outback!

THURSDAY MORNING MEN'S STUDY

Men, join us as we study the life of Joseph on Thursday mornings at 6:30 a.m in the Creekside Center! Coffee and a light breakfast are provided.

PACESETTERS 60+ SPRING BRUNCH

Join us for our spring brunch on Saturday, March 3 in the Creekside Center at 9:30 a.m.! Bring your favorite brunch dish to share and enjoy singing hymns. The program will include short videos by Bob Goff of Restore International, a non-profit organization fighting injustice against kids.

FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY

This is a nine-lesson class by financial expert Dave Ramsey that will teach you how to take control of your money. We will be offering this class beginning next Sunday, March 4. It will meet from 11 a.m.-1 p.m. in the Crossing at Creekside. The cost is \$109. Sign up at https://fpu.com/1060451. For more information, contact Eric Bonstead at ericbonstead@gmail.com.

SPECIAL GUEST FOR HS OVERFLOW

In March, we'll launch Equip Groups on Wednesday nights! One of our groups is called Messy Grace: Reaching the LGBT Community. This is a video driven study and one of the stories featured is that of young man named Michael Salinas. Michael will be with us next Sunday, March 4 at 11 a.m. at the Outback for a Q&A interview discussing how the church can minister in our culture today.

WOMEN OF TBC RETREAT

Women of all ages are invited to join us for Cultivate, Women of TBC Spiritual Disciplines Retreat! It's happening April 27-29 at Summer Mill's Retreat Center in Salado. We will be learning about and practicing spiritual disciplines together to dig deep, provide sustenance, and lead us into a closer relationship with Jesus.

Register on The Hub on our website!



PALM SUNDAY TO THE CROSS

Ray Vander Laan

February 25, 2018

 	

Ray Vander Laan received his Master's of Divinity from Westminster Theological Seminary in 1976 and has been a teacher for 35 years. His preaching and teaching ministry is focused on understanding the Bible in light of the historical and cultural context in which God placed it. His gifts, expertise, and calling are to link that cultural information and the Bible so that its message applies to our lives today in practical ways.



GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP

We do not pass the plate during the service. Boxes are located in the hallways for those who wish to worship by giving.